
 

 
 
 

 
 
OSA Honors Front-Line and Essential Workers in Our Community 
Members of our OSA community are among the front-line workers who are keeping 
Oakland and the Bay Area going during this difficult time. 
 
Our OSA family includes parents and family members who are transit operators, nurses, 
doctors, grocery store workers, home health aides, public health officials, educators, 
mental health specialists, and more. At the same time, we recognize the economic 
impact on our community when parents and family members cannot work until society 
can safely re-open. We’ll continue to do our best to fill whatever gaps we can so that 
students can continue to learn and thrive. We thank everyone for their service and for 
entrusting us with the education of their students.  
 

 


